
 

E-REFUNDS 

If your financial aid, scholarships, loans, and/or private payments are more than your cost for tuition, fees, 

room/meals for a semester, a refund will be available  to you.  You may sign-up to receive E-Refunds  

electronically to a designated checking or savings account. 

The Business Office will begin issuing student refunds two weeks after the start of classes each term. 


